

On Wed, Apr 6, 2016 at 11:05 AM, Shappy, Gregg <gshappy@transcendwireless.com> wrote:
[bookmark: _GoBack]


Good morning Mr. Simmons,

Per Lisa Mathews, of the Connecticut Siting Council, report (attached), I wanted to include you in the review of the attached memo and documents related to the proposed T-Mobile upgrade to the existing telecommunications facility located at 166 Pawcatuck Avenue, Pawcatuck, CT 06379. As the First Selectman of the Town of Stonington, your inclusion should satisfy Lisa's request to involve the chief elected official.

Thank you,


Gregg Shappy
Transcend Wireless
10 Industrial Avenue, Suite 3
Mahwah, NJ 07430
gshappy@transcendwireless.com
(845)553-2045

